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HB 2134 does not have an

This bill is supported by 38 community letters of support from health and

human service groups and professionals.

We want to make sure that all Oregonians get the best health care and human services possible. We ask that you pass
HB 2134 with the -1 amendments. Thank you and I am happy to answer any questions.
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